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Joint 401 WQC and Chapter 91 Public Notice: February 28, 2007 

Pursuant to 33 U.S.C. 1341 and M.G.L. c. 21 543, notice is given of a 401 Water 
Quality Certification (WQC) application for the City of Taunton Water Dept., to dredge 
approximately 1.163 cubic yards of sediments and backfill for the placement of a new 
intake structures by BRP WP 07, 08, O9.Gui Rev. 11/95 and M.G.L. Chapter 91, 310 
CMR 9.00 License and Dredge Permit application for the City of Taunton Water Dept., 
91 Precinct St., Lakeville, MA 02347 to dredge and backfill for the installation of a new 
intake structure with dis~osal of unused sediments to be disoosed of at a MassDEP Dre- 
approved up land ~ocatibn, the proposed project has been determined to be water- ' 

dependent pursuant to 31 0 CMR 9.1 2(2)(a). Additional information about this proiect . . .  . . . 
may be obtained from Magdalena Lofstedt, C/o Camp Dresser & Magee, One 
Cambridge Place, 50 Hampshire St., Cambridge, MA 02139 and (617) 452-6597. 

Written comments on the 401 WQC must be sent within twenty-one (21) days of this 
notice to: [DEP -DWW, Boston office] 

Written comments on the Chapter 91 Dredge Permit must be sent within thirty, (30) 
days of this notice to: [DEP- WWP, Lakeville office]. 

Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private 
oraanization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments 
may appeal the Department's certification and Dredge Permit. Failure to submit written 
comments before the end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any 
right to an adjudicatory hearing. 


